
Wednesday 9th July 2014 

 

Dear Parents and Children, 

 

As the end of your time at Sharmans is approaching, we are looking for 

your help! A few weeks ago, former pupils from all of the Secondary 

schools that we feed into, came back to chat to parents and children 

about their transition to Secondary school. We are hoping that this can 

become an annual event and would like many of you to come back next 

year, during the summer term, to share your experiences! 

 

If you are interested, please complete the details below and send them 

into Mrs Snowden by the end of term. 

 

We hope to see many of you next year and to hear about how you are 

getting on. If you would not like to attend, we wish you every success at 

your new school! 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Mrs Snowden. 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Y6 Transition event 

 

We are happy to be contacted next year to share our experiences about 

the transition to Secondary school. 

 

Child name……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Secondary school………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Adult name ……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Contact details 

Phone ………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Address ……………………………………………..……………………………………………… 

 

……………………………………………..……………………………………………………………… 

 

Email address: ………………………………………………………………………………. 


